To Whom It May Concern:

Norco Co-operative has had business dealings with Rimac on several occasions in the past 3 years.
We have found them to be extremely flexible and professional with the jobs they have done for us.
Rimac are currently completing 4 jobs with Norco.

| would recommend Rimac for specific jobs relating to there expertise.

If you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Kind Regards,

Phillip Reid

Norco Co-operative

Retail Systems Support Manager
Ph: +61 2 6627 8261

Mob: 0400 525 545

Fax: +6126622 1730

E-mail: phillipr@norco.com.au
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The informaticn contained in this e-mail message and any accompanying files is or may be confidential. if you are not the intended recipient, any use,
dissemination, reliance, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail or any attached files is unauthorised. This e-mail is subject to copyright. No part of it shoulc
be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner. If you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender
immediately by return e-mail, or telephone and delete all copies. Norco does not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in this &
mail or attached files. Internet communications are not secure, therefore Norco does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message or attached
files.

é Please consider the environment before printing this email,



